
Carol’s Classroom 

Early Childhood 

323-1510 

5-17-19 

 

 

It’s Almost the End 

We have just one day of school left.  The school year has 

gone very fast!  Look and see what we have done this last 

week. 

 We had Occupational Therapy on Monday.  Katie set up 

an obstacle course for use where we had to crawl on 

step stools and then crawl through a tunnel. 

 We had cookies to celebrate any summer birthdays. 

 We did some activities outside for field day. 

 We had SO much fun at water day!!  Check the Grand 

Avenue Facebook page to see some of the fun we had.   

 We had a chance to watch videos and movies on Friday. 

 

Important Dates 

May 20th:  Last Day of Pre-K/Early Childhood:  

We will go to the Roy Roberts Park.  Parents 

welcome! 

May 21st-23rd:  Parent/Teacher Conferences:  

Please let me know if you would like to meet to 

go over your child’s progress.  I am happy to 

meet with you! 

June 10th:  ESY (Extended School Year) starts.  

Class goes from 8:30-11:30 on Monday-Thursday 

until July 3rd. 

 

Thank you for letting me work with 

your child!  I have learned so much 

from them, too! 

 


